Brief from Council of Ontario Universities

Thursday, February 12, 2004

Academic Colleagues Meeting

Queen’s University

· While two-year tuition freeze not officially announced, COU working on exit strategy & policy for post-freeze tuition.

· Discussion re: funding and student accessibility. Does an increase in tuition alter the social economic mix of students?

· Government is proposing “value for money audits” of universities. COU working proactively on establishing an accountability framework which would be a flexible framework consisting of professional standards. Report on this will be complete May 2004.

· Upcoming public relations campaign designed to increase public awareness of the important societal and economic contributions made by Ontario’s universities. Radio ads first, print ads to follow. These are to coincide with pre-budget consultations.

· Draft of “Defining Ontario Universities” reviewed. Paper will be finalized soon and will be distributed to all UOIT Academic Council members when available.

· Next working paper. “The Future of Graduate Education” – available later in the year.

